

CDGA 2013 NOV-1 PM 1:58

October 31, 2013

Mr. Steven Mahan, Director The City of Milwaukee Community Development Grant Administration 200 E Wells Street, Rm 606 Milwaukee WI 53202

Dear Mr. Mahan:

This is to inform you that after December 31, 2013, St. Aemilian-Lakeside, Inc. will discontinue accepting Emergency Solutions Grant fund (account number GR1551334302) and effective immediately, will not accept the 2013-14 State Emergency Solutions Grant funds in the amount of \$9,196 (account number GR1541334200). The reason that we will no longer utilize these funds is because we have found that the expenses we incur to do program and fiscal reporting is too high in relationship to the services we are able to provide. We will continue to utilize HUD funds for our Supportive Permanent Housing program.

We do want to continue our partnership with the Milwaukee Continuum of Care and we would welcome opportunities to work together in the future.

Sincerely,

Chief Program Officer

St. Aemilian-Lakeside, Inc.

